In Loving Memory of Pastor William

AGS International Members Daniel & Juliet Visitacion

Good morning, my name is Juliet and Daniel Visitacion. We were working in

Afghanistan as missionaries from 1986 to 2007.

We were honored to partner with AGS through pastor William. When we were in
HK, pastor William showed us what AGS is all about. We were blessed and grateful to
partner with them thru him. Through pastor William, we were able to serve the
Afghans in the difficult times through the years and till these days. We are grateful

that we have known pastor William whose passion is to serve the Lord even to his

death.

To his family, we want to thank you for sharing Pastor William with us. Are the

sympathies and condolences knowing that we love him, know that we are praying for

you. God bless you. May the Lord continue to use you in your ministries. Thank you.
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